
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

TOGETHER WE WORSHIP AND SERVE JESUS CHRIST AND PURSUE GOD’S WILL 
 
 

FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 5, 2024 

SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00am  
Worship – 10:15am 
 
MONDAY 
Quilters – 12:30pm 
 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice – 7:00pm 
 
WEDNESDAY 
Bible Study – 6:00pm 
 
THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry 3:00 to 4:30pm 
at Jenkins, then to Nashville 
 

Nancy, Stan, Kevin, Sara, Jim, Diane, 
Lauren, Jake, Sharon & Mike, Joyce, 
Kathy, Bill, Sarah and others with 
tornado damage, Vicky & Ty, John, and 
Donna 
 

 

Happy Birthday! 
May 5th – Joyce Allemore 
May 6th – Alan Smith 
May 7th – Michael Naron 
May 7th – Dave Turko 
 

No anniversaries this week! 

Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938

 

"I Gave My Life for Thee" - Janice Strasser

Psalm 98 
 

 

"We Will Glorify" #72 
 

Acts 10:44-48 

"The Bond of Love" #281 / "The Family of 
God" #282 

John 15:9-17 
 

“He Makes It Sound So Easy” 
 

"Be Thou My Vision" #382 
 

The Apostle’s Creed 
 

"The Family of God" #282



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

The Bulletin Board in the Hall is the hub for Jenkins information! 
   

Jenkins Family Food 
The Family Food Team helps with meals once a week when families might use a home 

cooked pick-me-up. Want to serve? Sign up! 
 

One Small Thing 
Serve the church by helping with small campus projects. 

 

Emergency Food Pantry 
A list of needs is posted. Sign ups for items are requested due to room limitations. 

 

 

IT’S GRADUATION WEEK! 
COME SEE OUR PRESCHOOLERS GRADUATE THIS MONDAY AND TUESDAY! 

  

Did you know Jenkins has a day school that cares for 90 children a day, Monday – 

Thursday! And, since it’s a Monday/Wednesday or Tuesday/Thursday program, that 

means we serve almost 200 children! This is your ministry! 
  

Tracy Boucher, our Day School Director, leads a team of teachers who love, nurture, 

and teach children from 6 months to preschool. It is a special group who host an 

amazing school. 
 

This is a blessed ministry of Jenkins Church since its beginnings when envisioned by our 

own Melanie Staudt over 30 years ago. Keeping to her original vision of providing 

affordable childcare in a Christian environment, we keep tuition low and offer 

scholarships if in need. 

Do you have a child or a child family 

member who’d enjoy church camp? 
  

Junior Camp (rising 3rd to 6th) July 7-12 

Middle School (rising 7th to 9th) July 14-19 

Senior Camp – More information to come! 
 

Crystal Springs Camp is located near 

Fayetteville, TN and is a ministry of the 

Tennessee Synod of the Cumberland 

Presbyterian Church. 

Do you need to contact the office? 
 

Our office is staffed during the Jenkins 

Day School year 9 am to 2 pm. 
 

Our number is 615.776.2339. 
 

Email: jenkinscpcoffice@gmail.com for 

general information or  

Jenkinscpcfinance@gmail.com to 

contact Jennifer directly. 

 


